
 

 

Issue Number 12 
15th October 2021 

DIARY  DATES 
OCTOBER 
Friday 15th 
Assembly 9am 
 

Monday 25th 
Governing Council Mtg 7pm 
 

Thursday 28th 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

NOVEMBER 
Mon 1st—Fri 5th 
BOOK FAIR 
 

Friday 5th 
Transition Visit- 
New Receptions 
 

Thursday 11th 
Remembrance Day 
 

Friday 12th 
 Assembly 9am 

 Transition Visit- 
   New Receptions 
 

Friday 19th 
Transition Visit- 
New Receptions 

 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to term 4. We all know this term goes very quickly in the lead 

up to Christmas. 

This year we will be farewelling our Year 6 and Year 7 students and plans are 

well underway for a graduation presentation and celebration for them in 

week 9. This will occur on Wednesday the 8th of December. 

We are also working towards an End of Year concert for families to attend, 

providing we can attend safely, meeting COVID restrictions.  

Toilet refurbishment is nearly completed and we are hoping to have them 

back to use again next week. They are looking fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sadly we had news that Phil Selby from Betterland (contracted to build our 

pergola and seating area and who designed and installed our Nature Play 

Area) passed away during the holidays and we are awaiting news on when 

our project is likely to start.  Our condolences have been sent to his family. 
  

Class Placements—if you have a request for your child’s class placement, 

based on information which will support your child with their learning, that 

you would like us to consider for next year can you please email 

Melissa.Evans753@schools.sa.edu.au. When placing students we consider a 

number of criteria, including social and emotional needs, behaviour, 

friendships and learning, ensuring we have balanced classes as best as 

possible. Not all parent requests can be met, however, we will make contact 

with you to discuss if this is the case. If you wish to discuss your request, please 

don’t hesitate to make an appointment with a member of the leadership 

team. 
 

Fruit Fly is still a ongoing problem within our local area. As we are in a red 

zone, we have been discussing with our students what this means. We are 

using a variety of resources provided by the Department of Primary Industries. 

How can you help? You can prevent Fruit Fly in your garden by promptly 

picking ripe fruit and vegetables, pruning trees, collecting fallen fruit, putting 

unwanted fruit and vegetables in a green bin, checking fruit for blemishes 

and maggots and calling the Fruit Fly Hotline 1300 666 010 or visit https://

fruitfly.sa.gov.au/ if you suspect a Fruit Fly infestation. Thank you to everyone 

for your ongoing support with this issue. 
 

A gentle reminder: for the safety of our community and for the longevity of 

our stone wall please ensure children are not sitting, standing or walking 

along our stone fence. 
 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 
 

Friday 29th 

PUPIL FREE DAY 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Say Cheese!   School Photo Day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School photo day is Thursday 28th October (Week 3). 
 

MSP Photography order forms/envelopes were sent home  

with students this week.  

 

Please take time to read the relevant information on the MSP 

payment envelopes and  remember these helpful points: 

 
 Don’t seal envelopes inside each other—you can pay for all 

children in one envelope, however, each child needs to have 

their own envelope on photo day. 
 

 Use the Shootkey on your envelope to order online. 

 Family envelopes are available at the school office upon 

request 
 

 Please enclose correct money as no change is given—cash, 

cheques and money orders only. Credit card payments can 

only be made online. 

 

Please feel free to visit the MSP website 

www.msp.com.au 

 

For photo enquiries Phone: 8132 1148 or Email: 

enquiries.adl@msp.com.au  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

TERM 4 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

Friday 29th October, Week 3 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised  

in our newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  
Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


